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“To understand the 

beauty of a snowflake 

It is necessary to stand 

out in the cold” 

~Aristotle 

 
SkillShare 

• Mar.8 9:30-11:30 
Design workshop 
Julie strong 

• Apr.12 9:30-11:30 
Reuse photographs 
Sharon vehnon 
Please email soba 
Kaluthota at 
sobadini@gmail.com 
to register for any 
skillshare. if you 
are unable to 
attend, please 
email soba to let 
her know. 
 
Did Cupid bring 
something nice?  
 

 
 
 

 

Recent Happenings!!! 

• Each year, the Canadian Legion holds a competition for school students from 

Grades 1 to 12 to acknowledge Remembrance Day. The students are challenged 

to honour and remember those who lost their lives to war in a colour or 

black/white poster. For the past several years a member of the Lethbridge Artists 

Club has acted as one of the judges for this competition and it is gratifying to see 

the level of skill demonstrated by many of the young artists. ~ submitted by 

member Wendy Aitkens 

• First Painting Challenge of 2025 is just wrapping up. The Lethbridge Artists Club 

website is where you will find images of the challenge! There will be more 

opportunities to take part in challenges soon, keep checking the LAC website.  

• Our Lethbridge Artists Club received a wonderful Sponsorship amount of $500 

from Silver Automotive. Our LAC member Wendy Aitkens has taken on the idea 

of Sponsorship and has done amazing work in this area. She will be emailing out 

letters to all members for them to use as an approach to individuals or businesses 

that you think may be interested in Sponsoring a Lethbridge Artists Club 

workshop, event, and/or exhibition project.  

Thank you for your sponsorship!!!!! 
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